On Streets Stanford Anderson 1978
Yeah, reviewing a ebook on streets stanford anderson 1978 could increase your
close friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, ability does not recommend that you have fabulous
points.
Comprehending as competently as treaty even more than further will have the
funds for each success. bordering to, the declaration as skillfully as insight
of this on streets stanford anderson 1978 can be taken as skillfully as picked
to act.

Politics of Urban Runoff Andrew Karvonen 2011 After describing the evolution of
urban runoff practices, Karvonen analyzes the urban runoff activities in Austin
and Seattle - two cities known for their highly contested public debates over
runoff issues and exemplary stormwater management practices.
The City in Slang Irving Lewis Allen 1995-02-23 The American urban scene, and
in particular New York's, has given us a rich cultural legacy of slang words
and phrases, a bonanza of popular speech. Hot dog, rush hour, butter-and-egg
man, gold digger, shyster, buttinsky, smart aleck, sidewalk superintendent,
yellow journalism, breadline, straphanger, tar beach, the Tenderloin, the Great
White Way, to do a Brodie--these are just a few of the hundreds of popular
words and phrases that were born or took on new meaning in the streets of New
York. In The City in Slang, Irving Lewis Allen traces this flowering of popular
expressions that accompanied the emergence of the New York metropolis from the
early nineteenth century down to the present. This unique account of the
cultural and social history of America's greatest city provides in effect a
lexicon of popular speech about city life. With many stories Allen shows how
this vocabulary arose from city streets, often interplaying with vaudeville,
radio, movies, comics, and the popular songs of Tin Pan Alley. Some terms of
great pertinence to city people today have unexpectedly old pedigrees. Rush
hour was coined by 1890, for instance, and rubberneck dates to the late 1890s
and became popular in New York to describe the busloads of tourists who craned
their necks to see the tall buildings and the sights of the Bowery and
Chinatown. The Big Apple itself (since 1971 the official nickname of New York)
appeared in the 1920s, though first in reference to the city's top racetracks
and to Broadway bookings as pinnacles of professional endeavor. Allen also
tells fascinating stories behind once-popular slang that is no longer in use.
Spielers, for example, were the little girls in tenement districts who danced
ecstatically on the sidewalks to the music of the hurdy-gurdy men and, when
they were old enough, frequented the dance halls of the Lower East Side.
Following the trail of these words and phrases into the city's East Side, West
Side, and all around the town, from Harlem to Wall Street, and into the haunts
of its high and low life, The City in Slang is a fascinating look at the rich
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cultural heritage of language about city life.
The Picturesque John Macarthur 2007 John Macarthur presents the eighteenth
century idea of the picturesque – when it was a risky term concerned with a
refined taste for everyday things, such as the hovels of the labouring poor –
in the light of its reception and effects in modern culture.
Unfamiliar Streets Katherine A. Bussard 2014-03-11 divRevolutionizing the
history of street photography, Unfamiliar Streets demonstrates an expanded
understanding of the genre through the work of a fashion photographer, a
photojournalist, a conceptual artist, and a contemporary artist. /DIV
Contesting Space in Colonial Singapore Brenda S. A. Yeoh 2003 In the British
colonial city of Singapore, municipal authorities and Asian communities faced
off over numerous issues. As the city expanded, various disputes concerning
issues such as sanitation, housing and street names arose. This volume details
these conflicts and how they shaped the city.
Cities at War in Early Modern Europe Martha Pollak 2010-08-09 Martha Pollak
offers a pan-European, richly illustrated study of early modern military
urbanism, an international style of urban design.
Interior Urbanism Charles Rice 2016-02-25 Vast interior spaces have become
ubiquitous in the contemporary city. The soaring atriums and concourses of
mega-hotels, shopping malls and transport interchanges define an increasingly
normal experience of being 'inside' in a city. Yet such spaces are also subject
to intense criticism and claims that they can destroy the quality of a city's
authentic life 'on the outside'. Interior Urbanism explores the roots of this
contemporary tension between inside and outside, identifying and analysing the
concept of interior urbanism and tracing its history back to the works of John
Portman and Associates in 1960s and 70s America. Portman – increasingly
recognised as an influential yet understudied figure – was responsible for
projects such as Peachtree Center in Atlanta and the Los Angeles Bonaventure
Hotel, developments that employed vast internal atriums to define a world of
possibilities not just for hotels and commercial spaces, but for the future of
the American downtown amid the upheavals of the 1960s and 70s. The book
analyses Portman's architecture in order to reconsider major contexts of debate
in architecture and urbanism in this period, including the massive expansion of
a commercial imperative in architecture, shifts in the governance and
development of cities amid social and economic instability, the rise of
postmodernism and critical urban studies, and the defence of the street and
public space amid the continual upheavals of urban development. In this way the
book reconsiders the American city at a crucial time in its development,
identifying lessons for how we consider the forces at work, and the spaces
produced, in cities in the present.
Futures & Ruins Nina L. Dubin 2010 In this timely and provocative study, Hubert
Robert's paintings of urban ruins are interpreted as manifestations of a new
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consciousness of time, one shaped by the uncertainties of an economy
characterized by the dread-inducing expansion of credit, frenzied speculation
on the stock exchange, and bold ventures in real estate. As the favored artist
of an enterprising Parisian elite, Robert is a prophetic case study of the
intersections between aesthetics and modernity's dawning business culture. At
the center of this lively narrative lie Robert's depictions of the ruins of
Paris—macabre and spectacular paintings of fires and demolitions created on the
eve of the French Revolution. Drawing on a vast range of materials, Futures &
Ruins understands these artworks as harbingers of a modern appetite for
destruction. The paintings are examined as expressions of the pleasures and
perils of a risk economy. This captivating account—lavishly illustrated with
rarely reproduced objects—recovers the critical significance of the eighteenthcentury cult of ruins and of Robert's art for our times.
The Role of History on the Revitalization of Small Town Main Streets in New
England Douglas L. Mason 1979
Virginia Woolf and London Susan Merrill Squier 2017-11-01 To Virginia Woolf,
London was a source of creative inspiration, a setting for many of her works,
and a symbol of the culture in which she lived and wrote. In a 1928 diary
entry, she observed, "London itself perpetually attracts, stimulates, gives me
a play & a story & a poem, without any trouble, save that of moving my legs
through the streets." The city fascinated Woolf, yet her relationship with it
was problematic. In her attempts to resolve her developmental struggles as a
woman write in a patriarchal society, Woolf shaped and reshaped the image and
meaning of London. Using psychoanalytic, feminist, and social theories, Susan
Squier explores the transformed meaning of the city in Woolf's essays, memoirs,
and novels as it functions in the creation of a mature feminist vision. Squier
shows that Woolf's earlier works depict London as a competitive patriarchal
environment that excluded her, but her mature works portray the city as
beginning to accept the force of female energy. Squier argues that this
transformation was made possible by Woolf's creative ability to appropriate and
revise the masculine literary and cultural forms of her society. The act of
writing, or "scene making," allowed Woolf to break from her familial and
cultural heritage and recreate London in her own literary voice and vision.
Virginia Woolf and London is based on analyses of Woolf's memoirs, her littleknown early and mature London essays, Night and Day, Mrs. Dalloway, Flush, and
The Years. By focusing on Woolf's changing attitudes about the city, Squier is
able to define Woolf's evolving belief that women could "reframe" the cityscape and use it to imagine and create a more egalitarian world. Squier's study
offers significant new insights into the interplay between self and society as
it shapes the work of a woman writer. Originally published in 1985. A UNC Press
Enduring Edition -- UNC Press Enduring Editions use the latest in digital
technology to make available again books from our distinguished backlist that
were previously out of print. These editions are published unaltered from the
original, and are presented in affordable paperback formats, bringing readers
both historical and cultural value.
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Prison Terms Ellen Victoria Nerenberg 2001-01-01 An analysis of the confinement
experience in Italian narrative between 1930 and 1960, covering the last years
of Fascism. Not limiting herself to prisons, Nerenberg also explores military
barracks, convents, and brothels as carceral homologues.
Suburban Space Renee Chow 2002 Providing an alternate vision to the
conventional suburban housing that characterizes much of our domestic
landscape, this text sees the residential setting as a fabric of interrelated
spaces that supports cultural diversity and change, and promotes sharing in a
setting.
Representation of Places Peter Bosselmann 1998-03-21 People live in cities and
experience them firsthand, while urban designers explain cities conceptually.
In Representation of Places Peter Bosselmann takes on the challenging question
of how designers can communicate the changes they envision in order that "the
rest of us" adequately understand how those changes will affect our lives. New
modes of imaging technology—from two-dimensional maps, charts, and diagrams to
computer models—allow professionals to explain their designs more clearly than
ever before. Although architects and planners know how to read these
representations, few outside the profession can interpret them, let alone
understand what it would be like to walk along the streets such representations
describe. Yet decisions on what gets built are significantly influenced by
these very representations. A portion of Bosselmann's book is based on
innovative experiments conducted at the University of California, Berkeley's
Visual Simulation Laboratory. In a section titled "The City in the Laboratory,"
he discusses how visual simulation was applied to projects in New York City,
San Francisco, and Toronto. The concerns that Bosselmann addresses have an
impact on large segments of society, and lay readers as well as professionals
will find much that is useful in his timely, accessibly written book.
Public Space and an Interdisciplinary Approach to Design Ettore Vadini
2018-02-28 The crisis of contemporary public space is a question of interest to
all architects. The economic, social and cultural crisis, in particular
affecting the entire European continent, is clearly and originally reflected in
the public spaces of our cities, more and more of which are now considered
“heritage”. Public space and the public realm, due to their original facets,
are once again a theme of interest for architects, but also for philosophers,
sociologist and anthropologists (J. Habermas, D. Innerarity, Z. Bauman, M.
Augé), as complex “spaces” to be decomposed. Hence, a few questions: Does the
analysis of public space and an approach to design, in a reality that considers
a different concept of “public” than that of the pat century comport a new way
of looking? A new urban-architectural nomenclature? An interdisciplinary
approach to design? The general situation described in this publication, in
various authors from different disciplinary backgrounds, clearly expresses the
tangible need to provide (or provide once again) positive responses to
different questions before proceeding with the design – or analysis – of
contemporary public space.
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Railways and the Western European Capitals M. Nilsen 2008-10-13 This book looks
at the effect of railways on London, Paris, Brussels, and Berlin, focusing on
each city as a case study for one aspect of implantation.
James Ensor Patricia G. Berman 2002 The brash young artist James Ensor painted
Christ's Entry into Brussels in 1889 during a period of extraordinary artistic
and political fomentation in his native Belgium. It is one of the most
dazzling, innovative, and perplexing paintings created in Europe in the late
nineteenth century, rivaling any work of its period in audacity and ambition.
Huge in scale, complex in design and execution, and brimming with social
commentary, the startling canvas presents a scene filled with clowns, masked
figures, and--barely visible amid the swirling crowds--the tiny figure of
Christ on a donkey entering the city of Brussels. This insightful volume
examines the painting in light of Belgium's rich artistic, social, political,
and theological debates in the late nineteenth century, and in the context of
James Ensor's exceptional career, in order to decipher some of the painting's
messages and meanings.
Culture, Urbanism and Planning Manuel Guardia 2016-05-13 The relationship
between culture and urbanism has been the focus of much discussion and debate
in recent years. While globalisation tends towards a homogeneity, successful
'global cities' have a strong individual - and particularly cultural identity. The economic value of the culture of cities lies not only in the arts
taking place there but also in the city’s fabric, its architecture, and in its
cultural heritage. This volume brings together a team of leading specialists to
examine the policies of image and city marketing which have developed over the
past 15 years and whether these are a continuity of earlier strategies.
Featuring case studies which illustrate diverse perspectives on linking
culture, urbanism and history, the book reviews heritage and planning culture,
looking at the experience of urbanism in the 'Old Historic City'. The book also
assesses the increasingly important issue of urban images and their influence
on planning strategies.
Bureaucrats and Bourgeois Society R. Kingston 2012-10-19 Between 1789 and 1848,
clerks modified their occupational practices, responding to political scrutiny
and state-administration reforms. Ralph Kingston examines the lives and
influence of bureaucrats inside and outside the office as they helped define
nineteenth-century bourgeois social capital, ideals of emulation, honour, and
masculinity.
Apartment Stories Sharon Marcus 1999 "Apartment Stories works from the
brilliant premise that urban culture and domestic architecture are indeed
related in a number of unpredictable and mutually enlightening ways. Marcus's
readings of Balzac and Zola novels in the context of the new urban architecture
are absolutely superb, and she remains subtle and unexpected at every step."-Bruce Robbins, author of Feeling Global
Gender, Space, and the Gaze in Post-Haussmann Visual Culture Temma Balducci
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2017-03-27 Charles Baudelaire’s flâneur, as described in his 1863 essay "The
Painter of Modern Life," remains central to understandings of gender, space,
and the gaze in late nineteenth-century Paris, despite misgivings by some
scholars. Baudelaire’s privileged and leisurely figure, at home on the
boulevards, underlies theorizations of bourgeois masculinity and, by
implication, bourgeois femininity, whereby men gaze and roam urban spaces
unreservedly while women, lacking the freedom to either gaze or roam, are
wedded to domesticity. In challenging this tired paradigm and offering fresh
ways to consider how gender, space, and the gaze were constructed, this book
attends to several neglected elements of visual and written culture: the
ubiquitous male beggar as the true denizen of the boulevard, the abundant
depictions of well-to-do women looking (sometimes at men), the popularity of
windows and balconies as viewing perches, and the overwhelming emphasis given
by both male and female artists to domestic scenes. The book’s premise that
gender, space, and the gaze have been too narrowly conceived by a scholarly
embrace of Baudelaire’s flâneur is supported across the cultural spectrum by
period sources that include art criticism, high and low visual culture,
newspapers, novels, prescriptive and travel literature, architectural
practices, interior design trends, and fashion journals.
The Public Face of Architecture Nathan Glazer 1987
The Structure of the Ordinary N. J. Habraken 2000-08-25 The influential Dutch
architect's long-awaited manifesto on the everyday environment as the first and
best ground for establishing the significance and coherence of architecture.
According to N. J. Habraken, intimate and unceasing interaction between people
and the forms they inhabit uniquely defines built environment. The Structure of
the Ordinary, the culmination of decades of environmental observation and
design research, is a recognition and analysis of everyday environment as the
wellspring of urban design and formal architecture. The author's central
argument is that built environment is universally organized by the Orders of
Form, Place, and Understanding. These three fundamental, interwoven principles
correspond roughly to physical, biological, and social domains. Historically,
"ordinary" environment was the background against which architects built the
"extraordinary." Drawing upon extensive examples from archaeological and
contemporary sites worldwide, the author illustrates profound recent shifts in
the structure of everyday environment. One effect of these transformations,
Habraken argues, has been the loss of implicit common understanding that
previously enabled architects to formally enhance and innovate while still
maintaining environmental coherence. Consequently, architects must now
undertake a study of the ordinary as the fertile common ground in which formand place-making are rooted. In focusing on built environment as an autonomous
entity distinct from the societies and natural environments that jointly create
it, this book lays the foundation for a new dialogue on methodology and
pedagogy, in support of a more informed approach to professional intervention.
The Scenes of the Street and Other Essays Anthony Vidler 2011-03-15 Anthony
Vidler, an internationally recognized scholar, theorist, and critic of modern
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and contemporary architecture, is widely known for his essays on the most
pressing issues and debates in the field. This volume brings together a
collection of such writings—including the iconic, long unavailable “Scenes of
the Street”—into one volume.Scenes of the Street and Other Essaysshowcases
Vidler’s engaging and accessible expertise on both contemporary and historic
subjects that are relevant to today's concerns. “Scenes of the Street,” a
multi-faceted analysis of city planning is one such example; other essays in
this volume include “Unknown Lands: Guy Debord and the Cartographies of a
Landscape to be Invented,” “Transparency and Utopia: Constructing the Void from
Pascal to Foucault,” and “The Modern Acropolis: Tony Garnier from La Cité
Antique to the Cité Industrielle.” Vidler writes in his introduction: In the
following essays, I have interrogated the struggle for an urban architecture in
the modern period, its critiques and aspirations, in the belief that
understanding the historical dimensions of the debate will lead to a renewal of
interest in an architecture calculated to redeem, if only partially, our
“planet of slums” and its deteriorating environment; an interest that will not
simply reject “utopia” out of hand or fall back into the complacencies of
nostalgia. Written during a period in which the debates themselves were
actively engaged by critics and supporters of modernism, they reflect
contemporary issues as they search for their prehistory. As historical
inquiries, they inevitably also engage the transformations in history writing
itself since 1970, intellectual responses to the social and political
conditions of postwar modernity. This fascinating series of essays on issues
and figures is an invaluable resource for architects and art historians and
enthusiasts of structure and substance alike.
Glorious Visions Helene Furján 2011-05-05 Focusing on the house and museum and
its considerable collections of architectural fragments, models, drawings
folios and publications, this book is about thirteen Lincoln’s Inn Fields in
London, England, built in the early 1800s by the renowned eighteenth-century
architect Sir John Soane. The book maps the influences, references,
connections, extensions, and productions at play in Soane’s house-museum. The
house, still a public museum, was highly original in its period, and it
continues to influence and impress architects and historians alike. Today’s
visitor is confronted by a dense, complex series of spaces, a strange
accumulation of rooms, objects and effects. This book examines the ways in
which Soane enlisted light, shadow, color, fiction and narrative, vistas,
spatial complexity, the fragment, and the mirror to produce a spectacular
space.
A Shout in the Street 1991-01-01 A remarkable meditation on the topography of
the modern city, A Shout in the Street offers a close and sensitive examination
of four urban landscapes--London, Paris, Leningrad, and New York. Peter Jukes
pursues the essence of these international metropolises in an assemblage
comprised of his own evocative essays, excerpts from modern masters of the
essay form such as Benjamin, Barthes, and Sontag, and period photographs. A
Shout in the Street, with a keenly cinematic eye, searches out not just the
glittering facades, but the vitality of thoroughfares and neighborhoods.
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Rituals of Rule, Rituals of Resistance William H. Beezley 1994 Presents readers
with scholarship on public celebrations and popular culture throughout Mexican
history. This book discusses aspects of Mexico's popular culture from the
seventeenth century onwards. It examines a range of Mexican expression,
including Corpus Christi celebrations, New Spain, stone murals, and folk
theater.
The Figure of Knowledge Sebastiaan Loosen 2020-10-01 It is a major challenge to
write the history of post-WWII architectural theory without boiling it down to
a few defining paradigms. An impressive anthologising effort during the 1990s
charted architectural theory mostly via the various theoretical frameworks
employed, such as critical theory, critical regionalism, deconstructivism, and
pragmatism. Yet the intellectual contours of what constitutes architectural
theory have been constantly in flux. It is therefore paramount to ask what kind
of knowledge has become important in the recent history of architectural theory
and how the resulting figure of knowledge sets the conditions for the actual
arguments made. The contributions in this volume focus on institutional,
geographical, rhetorical, and other conditioning factors. They thus screen the
unspoken rules of engagement that postwar architectural theory ascribed to.
Cultural History of Early Modern European Streets Riitta Laitinen 2009-02-16
Six essays explore the evolving cultural and material life of the early modern
European street, a contested place of shaded meanings where public met private
space, and state and society vied for control of urban form.
Streets, Railroads, and the Great Strike of 1877 David O. Stowell 1999-06
Compares the experiences of the New York communities of Albany, Buffalo, and
Syracuse during the strikes of 1877, and argues that the crowds were seeking
control over urban space, rather than higher wages or workplace control.
Imagined Truths Mary Coffey 2019-05-19 Imagined Truths provides a twenty-firstcentury analysis of stylistic and philosophical manifestations of nineteenthand twentieth-century Spanish literary realism. Bringing together the work of
the foremost specialists in the field of contemporary Spanish letters, this
collection offers new approaches to literary and cultural criticism and reveals
how Spanish realism, far from imitative of other European movements, engaged in
complex and modern concepts of representation and mimesis. Imagined Truths
acknowledges the critical importance of women writers and contemporary
approaches to questions of gender. The essays address the impact of economics
on our perceptions of reality and our constructions of everyday life, and they
argue for the importance of emotions in the social construction of individual
identity. Most importantly, the essays acknowledge the post-imperial turn in
literary studies. Addressing a broad range of authors, works, and topics,
including the continued relevance of Cervantes's Don Quijote and the way
Spanish realism moved beyond narrative to inhabit the spaces of both theatre
and film, Imagined Truths comprises a series of meditations on new ways of
understanding the unique place of realism in Spanish cultural history. Offering
insights for specialists in a wide range of disciplines - literature, cultural
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studies, gender studies, history, philosophy - this collection is equally
important for readers just becoming acquainted with realist narrative as a
central component of Spanish literary history.
Exceptional Spaces Della Pollock 2018-06-15 Taking interdisciplinary and
diverse approaches, these thirteen essays explore the multifaceted relationship
between performance and history. By considering performance as both a useful
frame for understanding historical practices and a mode of historical
production itself--performance in history and performance as history--the
contributors chart new directions in such fields as cultural studies,
contemporary historiography, museum studies, and life narrative research.
Geographically and chronologically, the collection's sweep is broad--ranging
from the nineteenth century to the present, from Victorian theater to
commissions of inquiry in Kenya, from dissent in post-Soviet Lithuania to
plantation tours in the American South. Together, the essays make up a work
that is truly interdisciplinary in breadth and focus. By combining the
methodologies of history and performance studies, the contributors illuminate
the structure and function of cultural production in all its forms. The
contributors are Michael S. Bowman, Ruth Laurion Bowman, Elizabeth Gray Buck,
Kay Ellen Capo, David William Cohen, Tracy Davis, Kirk W. Fuoss, Shannon
Jackson, D. Soyini Madison, Carol Mavor, E. S. Atieno Odhiambo, Della Pollock,
Jeffrey H. Richards, and Joseph R. Roach.
IAUS, the Institute for Architecture and Urban Studies Suzanne Frank 2010 The
book is a combined memoir and impressionistic history of the Institute for
Architecture and Urban Studies. At first affiliated with New York's Museum of
Modern Art and Cornell University, the Institute housed architects, artists and
historians who worked on creative design and intellectual projects and would
become world renown. Its creation and direction was in the hands of its able
leader, Peter Eisenman. Besides a documentary study of the work that went on
there, among an international clearing house, the book is laced with
impressions of the author's experience there. It has been in the works for over
12 years and was originally financed by the Graham Foundation for the Study of
the Fine Arts and has subsequently been aided by Dr. Jenny Kaufmann. The
photographs of the Institute at the height of its activity are included and so
does an original ground plan of its West 40th Street office done by Scott
Brandi who also designed the book. It ends with 27 interviews of prominent
members of the Institute who comment on it and their experiences. The book
should appeal to architecture students and those interested in architecture and
urbanism of the seventies when the government in the United States was more
reasonable in economic and political equity.
The Urban Design Reader Michael Larice 2013-05-07 The second edition of The
Urban Design Reader draws together the very best of classic and contemporary
writings to illuminate and expand the theory and practice of urban design.
Nearly 50 generous selections include seminal contributions from Howard, Le
Corbusier, Lynch, and Jacobs to more recent writings by Waldheim, Koolhaas, and
Sorkin. Following the widespread success of the first edition of The Urban
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Design Reader, this updated edition continues to provide the most important
historical material of the urban design field, but also introduces new topics
and selections that address the myriad challenges facing designers today. The
six part structure of the second edition guides the reader through the history,
theory and practice of urban design. The reader is initially introduced to
those classic writings that provide the historical precedents for city-making
into the twentieth century. Part Two introduces the voices and ideas that were
instrumental in establishing the foundations of the urban design field from the
late 1950s up to the mid-1990s. These authors present a critical reading of the
design professions and offer an alternative urban design agenda focused on
vital and lively places. The authors in Part Three provide a range of urban
design rationales and strategies for reinforcing local physical identity and
the creation of memorable places. These selections are largely describing the
outcomes of mid-century urban design and voicing concerns over the placeless
quality of contemporary urbanism. The fourth part of the Reader explores key
issues in urban design and development. Ideas about sprawl, density, community
health, public space and everyday life are the primary focus here. Several new
selections in this part of the book also highlight important international
development trends in the Middle East and China. Part Five presents
environmental challenges faced by the built environment professions today,
including recent material on landscape urbanism, sustainability, and urban
resiliency. The final part examines professional practice and current debates
in the field: where urban designers work, what they do, their roles, their
fields of knowledge and their educational development. The section concludes
with several position pieces and debates on the future of urban design
practice. This book provides an essential resource for students and
practitioners of urban design, drawing together important but widely dispersed
writings. Part and section introductions are provided to assist readers in
understanding the context of the material, summary messages, impacts of the
writing, and how they fit into the larger picture of the urban design field.
The Discipline of Architecture 2001
Early Modern Streets Danielle van den Heuvel 2022-12-23 For the first time,
Early Modern Streets unites the diverse strands of scholarship on urban streets
between circa 1450 and 1800 and tackles key questions on how early modern urban
society was shaped and how this changed over time. Much of the lives of urban
dwellers in early modern Europe were played out in city streets and squares. By
exploring urban spaces in relation to themes such as politics, economies,
religion, and crime, this edited collection shows that streets were not only
places where people came together to work, shop, and eat, but also to fight,
celebrate, show their devotion, and express their grievances. The volume brings
together scholars from different backgrounds and applies new approaches and
methodologies to the historical study of urban experience. In doing so, Early
Modern Streets provides a comprehensive overview of one of the most dynamic
fields of scholarship in early modern history. Accompanied by over 50
illustrations, Early Modern Streets is the perfect resource for all students
and scholars interested in urban life in early modern Europe.
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Modern Architecture and its Representation in Colonial Eritrea Sean Anderson
2016-03-03 Modern Architecture and its Representation in Colonial Eritrea
offers a critical assessment of architecture and urbanism constructed in
Eritrea during the Italian colonial period spanning from 1890-1941. Drawing
together imperial projects, modernist aesthetics, and fascist motives, the book
examines how the merger of these three significant influences yielded a complex
built environment that served to emulate, if not redefine, Italian colonial
pursuits. As Italy’s colonia primogenità or 'first born colony', Eritrea and
its capital, Asmara, not only bore witness to the emergence of politicized
interiors and international expositions, the colony became a vehicle that
polarized issues of race and gender. Exploring discourses of modernity in
Africa, this book moves between histories of architecture, urbanism, literature
and media to describe how Eritrea and Asmara became a crucial fulcrum for
Italy's ill-fated pursuits in Ethiopia and other neighboring countries.
Consequently, modern architecture inscribed Eritrean subjectivities while
redefining technologies that affected constructions of the colonial interior.
Modern Architecture and its Representation in Colonial Eritrea demonstrates how
architecture in Asmara reshaped the creation and reception of Italian East
Africa.
Housing and Planning References 1979
Planning Paris Before Haussmann Nicholas Papayanis 2004-10-13 Publisher
Description
New York Christopher Mulvey 1990-08-10 This collection of essays by English and
American writers focuses on New York life from the perspectives of several
disciplines and life experiences. The period covered by the essays stretches
from the late 19th century to contemporary New York.
Images of the Street Nicholas Fyfe 2006-05-11 Images of the Street captures the
vitality, excitements and tensions of the street. Using examples from the U.K,
India, Australia and North America the contributors draw on research in
cultural geography, sociolgy, cultural studies and planning to explore the
making and meaning of urban space. Among the themes examined are:1.the way
streetscapes are shaped by interplay between politics, planning and local
political economy 2.social differences of individuals experiences' of the
street 3.how social identities are shaped and represented in fiction and film
4.the meaning and significance of streets as settings to play out social
practices 5.how social life is regulated on the street, formerly by police and
indirectly through architecture and urban design
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